
Memorandum 
April 18, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety and Compliance Manager 
 
Subject: TV-061927 – Chipman Moving and Storage, Inc., 
  Penalty Assessment – Closing Memo 
 
 
On January 12, 2007 the commission issued a penalty to Chipman Moving and Storage, 
Inc., (Chipman) in the amount of $1,000. Chipman requested mitigation of the penalty on 
January 30, 2007. On March 15, 2007, a final order was issued by the commission which 
mitigated $300 of the $1,000 penalty amount. On March 16, 2007, a refund of $300 was 
mailed to Chipman. 
 
As a result of these actions, TV-061927 should be closed. 


